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Dear Daisy:
I am submitting again the manuscript ´´ Effects of terrestrial runoff on the coral communities in Santiago Bay, Colima, Mexican Pacific Coast ´´, to  RBT. I hereby affirm that the content of this manuscript has not been previously published in any journal, is not being submitted for publication elsewhere and has been approved by all the authors. 
In this study, we examined the relationship between different indicators of water quality and the population status of coral community known as La Boquita, located in Juluapan Lagoon, Mexico. In addition. Our results improve our understanding of the processes that alter the viability of coral populations, especially those associated with stress and loss of coverage due to continental runoff.
I thank You in advance for kind attentions to this submission and prompt acknowledgement on the status of this manuscript.
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